
Planning application comment was submitted on the 08 January 2025 20:13 PM

The following is a comment on application P242467/F by Louise Crowther

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: I write in support of this application. As a local fellow farmer I see no negative issues with the
application for a dwelling. I can see only positive improvements to the area and animal welfare standards. Living
on site is a necessity for all parts of animal husbandry and security of the livestock.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Louise

Last name: Crowther

Email:

Postcode: HR7 4PG

Address: The Grange Buckenhill

BROMYARD

Herefordshire

HR7 4PG

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: None

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=242467

Form reference: FS-Case-676958660




